
“The Leon County School District does not discriminate against any person on the basis of sex (including 

transgender status, gender nonconforming, and gender identity), race, age, color, ethnicity, national 

origin, religion, pregnancy, marital status, disability, sexual orientation or genetic information.” 

 

Principal’s Message  
 

Dear Bobcat families, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

William Millard  

Principal 

 
Thank you for your support in making sure 

that our students are safe during drop-off 

and pick-up! 
 

Contact Information 

Please make sure your contact information is 

up to date with us.  We also encourage you to 

sign up for our List Serv for up to date 

information:  

http://listserv.leon.k12.fl.us/scripts/wa.exe?SUBE

D1=bucklake-parents&A=1 

 

You can also stay up to date by visiting our 

website: http://www.leonschools.net/Page/9 

and our PTO’s Facebook Page (Buck Lake 

Elementary PTO). 

 

Partner Spotlight 

 

We’d like to highlight a few different 

partners each month. This month’s Proud 

Partner is: 

 

RNA Consulting Group 

 

Congratulations to our “Healthy Lives” poster 

winners! 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Dates 

 

12/2-Progress Alerts posted in FOCUS 

12/7-SAC Meeting @ 5:30 p.m. (Zoom) 

12/18- Deadline for Learning Option 

Changes 

12/21-1/4-Winter Holidays 
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Thank you so much for supporting our PTO 

Lucky Goat Coffee Fundraiser!  It was a huge 

success.  Coffee will be ready for pick-up 

from the front office December 14-16th.  

Smaller orders will be sent home with 

students. 

We are currently accepting learning option 

changes for the 3rd nine weeks. If you would 

like to make a change, please email or call me 

prior to December 18th. 

As we get closer to the Winter break, it is 

very important to be mindful of illnesses.  If 

your child is ill, please keep them at home.  

Remember that our updated policy states 

that students must be fever-free for 72 hours 

before returning to school.  Given everything 

that is going on, we just can’t take chances.  

Thank you for your help with this. 

http://listserv.leon.k12.fl.us/scripts/wa.exe?SUBED1=bucklake-parents&A=1
http://listserv.leon.k12.fl.us/scripts/wa.exe?SUBED1=bucklake-parents&A=1
http://www.leonschools.net/Page/9
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https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c094cabab2caafb6-buck

